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Club Flag 

 

Now that the lockdown restrictions have been relaxed 
and we are back playing golf, we have raised the new 
club flag to mark the start of the delayed golf season. The 
photo shows Rob Carnegie (Captain) and Graham Robb 
(Vice Captain) about to raise the club flag on beautiful 
summers day!! 
 
We are currently working on merchandise incorporating 
the club logo, and merchandise will be available to 
purchase sometime after we come out of lockdown. 

 

Garden 

 

The Board would like to take this opportunity to thank our 
member, James Carnie, who has donated a vast number 
of plants to the club, which will allow us to add some 
colour within our borders and planters. Here is a photo of 
James which was taken when plants were collected from 
him last week. 
 
In addition we would also like to thank another member, 
John Tasker, for taking the lead in organising a group of 
willing volunteers, namely Gordon Coull, Donald 
Sutherland, Ian Craik and Jim Stewart who have agreed 
to assist with keeping the gardens tidy through grass 
cutting, border maintenance and planting the plants 
provided by James. 

 

Media Convener 
 

With your new club looking to the future and club 
information requiring to be sent out to members and 
other golfing establishments effectively using various 
media platforms, the Board feels we should have a 
Media Convener to work with the Board to promote club 
activities. 
If you are a passionate about the Club, enthusiastic 
about its future and feel you have the correct skills to take 
on this role of a Media Convener, please contact us to 
discuss the role further. 
The main duties of role would be to run and maintain a 
communication plan via email, social media etc. which 
will include advertising golf and social events. 
If you or a group of your colleagues would be interested 
in volunteering to help your club in this important role, 
please contact the captain at: 
captain@rmmgc.co.uk 

 


